
Response by email 
 
Dear Sinead,  
 
Thank you for consulting with Ards Borough Council on the Implementation of Energy Supplier Codes 
of Practice.  
 
The Consultation Document was considered at a recent meeting of the Council's External Affairs & 
Planning Committee.  It was agreed to respond accepting and  welcoming the  proposed Codes of 
Practice.  
 
I hope that this is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Amanda Martin  
Head of Administration  
Ards Borough Council  
2 Church Street  
Newtownards  
BT23 4AP  
Tel: 02891 824190 
 


